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FPS inc. Full Partnership w/ Schools is pleased to announce that it was awarded a 

California Multiple Award Schedules (CMAS) contract. As a result, all of 

California's state and local government agencies under delegated authority from 

the Department of General Services will now have the ability to seamlessly 

purchase IT equipment with the confidence that it meets the state's contract 

standards. 

The California Multiple Award Schedules (CMAS) program was established in 1994. 

The CMAS contracts are awarded and administered by the State of California, 

Department of General Services, Procurement Division, in accordance with Public 

Contract Code (PCC) Sections 10290 et seq. and Section 12101.5. The CMAS contracts 

are established for IT and non-IT products and services. Under the contract, 

California state and local government entities, municipalities, schools and 

universities will benefit from fair, reasonable and competitive prices on FPS’s IT 

equipment and services. 

FPS offers the advantage of being a Certified Small Business with the State of 

California  where we qualify for a 5% bid preference on applicable state 

contracts.    

 


